
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Apologies … House Captains 
I made a mistake on last weeks headlines 
and muddled up Painshill and Wisley 
 
Here is the proper list: 
 

Runnymede - Kieron and Izzy 
Brooklands  -  Molly-Rose and Lily M 
Painshill       -  Jack and Elexa-Rose  
Wisley          -  Summer and Chloe 

 

Dear Parents 
It has been a long week at Ongar.  The unsettled 
weather has disrupted playtimes and lunchtimes. 
However, we are developing some good routines and 
children are learning well. 
It has been lovely to see our fantastic science displays 
go up around the school. Well done to all the classes 
for preparing work. 
Thank you to all those who attended the nursery, 
Willow Class, coffee morning. It was good to see you.  
Have a great weekend,  
Mrs T L Good  

Year 6 parents 
You will need to apply for a place for secondary 

school.  You can apply online. The closing date is the 
31st October. Look out for the flyers attached to the 

headlines email for open days at local secondary 
schools. 

Headlines 
Attendance 
It is so important children attend school. Missing 
lessons and being late can really disrupt children’s 
learning and their friendships. We have sent a letter 
put together from information issued by the NHS 
entitled ‘Is my child too ill for school?’. It also 
contains some good advice regarding anxiety and 
worry.  If you need any further support don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 

School Dates.  
Description Date Time 

PTFA MEETING all invited 
School Staff Room 7.30pm 

26/09/23 7:30pm 

Year 6 Forest School 27/09/23  

Year 6 Forest School 28/09/23  

Sports Crew Training Y6  02/10/23 09:00 - 12:00 

Harvest Festival YR / KS1 
Parents welcome 

11/10/23 14:30 - 15:00 

Prospective Parents Tours 12/10/23 all day 

Parents Evening 16/10/23 15:30 - 18:30 

Flu Immunisation - whole 
school 

18/10/23 09:00 - 13:00 

Parents Evening 18/10/23 15:30 - 18:30 

Autumn Half Term 23-27/10/23   

INSET DAY No children in 
school 

30/10/23 09:00 - 16:59 

Y6 High Ashurst 01/11/23 all day 

Individual Photos 08/11/23 all day 

Y6 Junior Citizen  09/11/23 08:30 - 12:00 

Y5/6 Road to RIAT 14/11/23 08:30 - 15:00 

Governors Meeting -
Resources/C&L 

14/11/23 18:30 - 20:30 

Bikeability Level 2 20-24/11/23 09:00 - 15:00 

Sayers Croft Y5 22-24/11/23 3 days 

Prospective Parents Evening 30/11/23 all day 

Nativity 06-07/12/23 14:15 - 15:00 

Carol Concert TBC 12/12/23 all day 

Panto Camberley Theatre 13/12/23 09:00 - 13:00 

Other dates will appear on learning letters and in headlines 
and are available on the website. 

 22nd September 2023 

Harvest 
Reception and Year 1 and 2 are beginning 
to prepare for our harvest celebration in 

October. 
We have been asked by network foodbank 

to support their collection. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children can bring donations in from 
Monday 

 
 
 

We have started our clubs this week and they have been very 
successful. Please make sure that if your child can’t attend an 

afterschool club that you let the office know. 
One of our outside clubs, Geek Club (board games) has some 
additional places available for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6.  See the flyer 

attached to the Headlines email. 


